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MEETS REPORT Re HARTSOP HALL, December 2nd 1990. 

 

Dear Sheila, 

 

Please accept my most sincere apologies for the comments made about the above meet, it 

was due to me actually being at the wrong grid reference.  I managed to miss the 

members waiting for me south of the Brothers Water Hotel, because I was 50 yards north 

of the Hotel waiting for them.  Fate did indeed pay a cruel trick as in no way would I ever 

let any members down. 

 

Again please accept my apologies to the committee and especially to the members who 

turned up. 

 

14. 12. 90. 

Ian Tyler. 

cc I Matheson. 

 
 


